CLT Newsroom

TSA: Busy Travel Expected,;
Passengers Should Arrive 2-3
Hours Before Departure

Charlotte Douglas International Airport will be very busy this summer.

TSA advises passengers flying from CLT plan accordingly to be in line at airline check-in and/or the
security screening checkpoints at least two hours before a domestic flight and three hours before
an international flight.

Flyers also should book Airport parking online at parkCLT.com or on the CLT Airport app to guarantee the
availability of your preferred parking option and for the best rates. It also provides a contactless parking
experience. Same-day booking is limited for all products, with a minimum of six hours in advance. For drive-up
parking, visit CLT’s real-time parking map or call 704.359.5555 to hear the latest parking conditions.
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